
2nd July 2008 
 

Public Question Time 
 

1) A parishioner reported that the hedge has grown out over the footpath into 
Eastlands – it was decided to arrange to have it cut back. 

2) It was reported that 3 large dogs are being kept in a bungalow in Eastlands – the 
garden has become extremely smelly and untidy – letter to be sent to Mid Devon 
District Council Housing Department and copied to Mr.Frank Rosamond – 
District Councillor. 


